Health Officer/Director/Municipal Letterhead

<Date>
<Patient name/address>
Re: Health officer’s order for Contact Evaluation

Dear <Patient’s name>:

I have been informed by <name of physician or clinic director> that you have been exposed to someone with <pulmonary (lung) tuberculosis (TB)/other>. Public health regulations in the state of <state> (<cite regulation>) require that a person identified as a high-priority contact to an <active/suspected active> tuberculosis patient must have a complete medical evaluation, which may include a tuberculin skin test and chest x-ray, if necessary. I have also been informed by the staff of the <name of clinic/agency> that, despite repeated visits and telephone calls to your home on the following days <give dates and times>, and letters mailed to your home on <dates>, you have not yet had this evaluation. Finally, on <date of warning notice> a warning notice was <sent via certified mail/delivered> to you, advising that you must have this evaluation or risk having legal actions brought against you. 

Be advised that this evaluation is mandatory. This letter is to inform you that since you have not responded to any of the above efforts or the warning notice issued on <date>, pursuant to <regulation>, I am ordering you to <report to/call> the <name of clinic/agency> at <address and telephone #> within <#> days of receipt of this letter to make arrangements for this mandatory medical evaluation. If you fail to comply with this health officer’s order, a court order will be sought for your confinement to a designated facility until the evaluation is completed (<cite regulation>).  

Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely, 

<Name>
<Title>
C: Clinic/Agency Director

